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It is recommended that the Business Committee review the Consortium for Educational 

Change multi-year proposal.  North Boone has been working CEC over the past few 

years on projects such as the math audit and currently with team building and school 

improvement.   

 

The pandemic has brought unique challenges and opportunities for North Boone.  One of 

the opportunities is extra funding through the ESSER grant to focus on student learning 

loss.  We would like to pair with CEC to begin the process of evaluating our MTSS 

systems and structures.  MTSS is a framework that schools use to provide support to 

students.  The focus of MTSS is to provide high quality, research-based instruction to 

meet the academic and social-emotional needs of students. 

 

In the proposal, year one will focus on reviewing the district current systems and 

structures as well as planning with district leadership and the District MTSS Team.  

Years two through four will be used to incorporate the systems and structures district 

wide.     We would like the business committee to consider the multi-year proposal for 

approval at the June Board meeting.  The total cost is estimated at $114,800 and would 

come from ESSER grant funds.  If approved, work would begin this summer. 

 

Along with working with CEC for the MTSS process, North Boone would like to 

continue to work with CEC on school improvement and team building.       


